
Thank you for your comment, Ray Ludwa.

The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is GLMRISANS50114.

Comment Date: February 16, 2012   07:54:53AM  
GLMRISANS
Comment ID: GLMRISANS50114

First Name: Ray
Middle Initial: J
Last Name: Ludwa
Organization: 
Address: 7145 Cottage Dr.
Address 2: 
Address 3: 
City: Bellaire,
State: MI
Zip: 49615
Country: USA
Privacy Preference: Don't withhold my personal information from the website and NEPA documents
Attachment: 

Comment Submitted:

For too long the Federal Government has abdicated its responsibility to prevent destruction of the Great Lakes by envasives, both
animal and vegetable. As a result the eco-system of the lakes has been changed forever, and we all either live with the nuisance, or
spend great sums to clean up the mess. 
I support, strongly, spending what it takes to keep the asian carp out of the Great Lakes, even if it means recreating the waterways
that support Chicago.


